

مكتب مدير الجامعة Vice Chancellor's Office



21.8.2022

Dear Facebook Administration,

Subject : Verification Badge Request

We are "Alzaiem Alazhari university", a public and governmental Sudanese university established in 1993. We have a large public audience along with great number of followers on our Facebook page ranging from students, graduates and staff members.

We have some problems with our current official Facebook page; the page is still unverified with blue badge. Therefore, we request a verified Facebook page. The verification certainty adds an official value to our Facebook page. It equally prevents any potential exchange of fake news or any expected uses of fake pages. We kindly ask you to add a blue verification badge on our university official Facebook page.

Thank you very much indeed for your cooperation

Prof: Nasr Eldin M. A. Shrif

Vice chancellor

Alzaeim Alazhari University

Khartoum, Sudan

